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The Food and Drug Administration is submitting this nonmaterial/non-substantive 
change request (83-C) for changes to the questionnaire.  There were some wording and 
order changes made to the questionnaire during OMB’s review that are now included in 
the programmed version.  These changes were based on the cognitive interviews.  There 
is no change to the information requested, burden or data elements. 


